Des Moines Public Schools Superintendent's Facility Advisory Committee

Meeting date:

May 31, 2012 at 6:00 PM

Operations Center - 1917 Dean Avenue

Members Present: Members Absent:

Marvin Alexander
Joel Doyle
Kris Cooper
Meredith Mauro
Susie Rider
Jeffrey Hall
Kent Mauck
Twyla Woods

DMPS Staff Present: Bill Good

Bryce Amos Connie Baker

The Facility Advisory Committee met on May 31 to review and prepare for the June 5 board meeting at which they will be presenting a PowerPoint presentation update. Mr. Jeffrey Hall was introduced and welcomed to the group and will be filling in for Mr. Long whose current obligations restrict his ability to attend the committee meetings. Bryce Amos answered questions for the committee regarding open enrollment policies and timeline for the approval process. The board presentation will be forwarded to all members for review/changes prior to the June 5 board meeting.

The next scheduled Facility Advisory Committee meeting will be June 14, 6:00 p.m. at the Operations Center – 1917 Dean Avenue. The agenda will include reviewing priorities and projects for bonding ahead based on the revenue purpose statement previously submitted to the board.

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Connie Baker